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Re: Visitation  

 

Dear Family Members, Friends and Authorized Representatives: 

 

This past year has been incredibly difficult, especially the restriction of visitation at state 

psychiatric hospitals in Virginia. I am thrilled to let you know that the Department of Behavioral 

Health and Developmental Services issued revised guidance that permits Central State Hospital 

to begin limited visitation with COVID-19 precautions in place. Please see the attached revised 

visitation brochure for how to schedule a visitation with your loved one, as well as the COVID-

19 precaution requirements in place at the time of your visit. 

 

If you have any questions, or to schedule an appointment, please reach out to the patient’s social 

worker.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brandi P. Justice, Psy.D. 

Facility Director/CEO 

 

 

 

 

 


